
BLACK SWAMP QUILT GUILD      DECEMBER 2015

President's Message:
One last message from me as President...   I need to thank all of the many, many mem-
bers who have stepped up and volunteered the past two years.  Especially my fellow 
officers, Diane Giveins, Barb Wilhelm, and Diana Wittman.  Without the help and sup-
port of our many members, this guild would not be the fun and productive group it is.  
Keep sewing!  Cindy

December meeting.
There will be no regular Thursday meeting in December; our annual brunch is on Satur-
day, December 12th at 10:00 am.  (Doors open at 9:30.)  There is an optional gift ex-
change, and show and tell for Christmas gift quilts only. (The weatherman has predicted 
near record highs, in the 60's. :)  )

Mini Groups
The art quilters will meet Tuesday, December 15th, at Grounds for Thought, 7-9pm.
The St.V's/Charity Quilters, and The Daytime Group will NOT meet in December.  Day-
time group will meet at Anne Donald's in January.

Bowling Green Art Walk Quilt Show
We will be participating in the Art Walk Quilt Show in April.  A committee has made a 
quilt that will be raffled off by The Busy Thimble, with proceeds to go towards flowers for 
downtown Bowling Green.  This show is a wonderful way for our guild to showcase our 
talents, and the space and advertising is provided by The Busy Thimble.  Remember to 
save your special quilts for this show.  (You will still be able to enter them in Sauder's, it 
is the following week.

String Quilt Challenge
This is the final month to bring in string blocks.  For December-- holiday, Christmas, or 
red and green fabrics.  Thank you everyone for the huge response to this challenge.

2016 Membership Dues
Dues for 2016 will be $20.  They can be paid starting at the January meeting.  If you are 
out of town for the winter, mail dues to Treasurer Barb Wilhelm.

Winter Weather Cancellations
If Bowling Green City schools are cancelled because of snow, our meeting is cancelled.  
Please check any of the local news stations websites for this info, on the morning of our 
meeting.

One yard of fabric like one cookie, is never enough.


